## Resolution 1993-09

The next matter was consideration of the City Manager's resignation effective July 1, 1993. Mayor Fillebrown requested Mr. Crabtree and Mr. Tuck to draft a resolution honoring Mrs. Coode and her years of service to the city. Mr. Crabtree asked Mr. Tuck to clarify who could act as the city manager during the period before a replacement was hired. Mr. Tuck stated that the commissioners could make decisions in the absence of a city manager, but they must act as a body, not on an individual basis.

Date of Adoption: June 16, 1993

Mayor T. Scott Fillebrown

Kann B. Cooke City Recorder Joan B. Coode

\*\*Original Resolution not found. Copied from minute book May 16, 2011 By City Recorder Linda Berner.

According to the June 16, 1993 minutes, there was a call for a resolution to be drafted to acknowledge the service of Joan Coode as City Manager. I could not find a signed resolution to that effect, but it was noted in several places that Resolution 1993-09 was created and signed.